

We are excited to announce that "Early Bird" Registration begins on April 14th for the 2014-15 membership year.

Our goal this year is a 5% growth! With the new incentive program for girls, leaders and service units, we want to increase retention and grow our membership.

The new incentive program is open to existing and new troops that register on-line by August 15th. By participating in "Early Bird"
Registration, each girl earns a patch and service units earn \$2.50 per girl.
Troops will also receive a free certificate to design their very own photo album to capture their Girl Scout memories.

Paper registration forms will only be accepted to request financial assistance and when using cookie dough.

So what are you waiting for?

Register HOW!

gsnypenn.org/join

girl scouts
of nypenn pathways

8170 Thompson Road Cicero, NY 13039 800.943.4414 gsnypenn.org